DONALD J. O’NEIL

COUNSELOR AT LAW

688 PLEASANT STREET
WORCESTER, MASSACHUSIETTS 01602
TELEPHONE: 508-755-5655
FAX 508-755-9653

DONALD J. O*NEIL, ESQ. DIO@ONEILBARRISTER.COM

March 13, 2024

Zoning Board of Appeals
City of Worcester

455 Main Street
Worcester, MA 01608

Re:  Special Permit Decision
112, 114, 116, 120 &120 1/2 Houghton Street
& 1 Nuttall Lane

Dear Mr. Cipriano,

[ am writing on behalf of my client Houghton Street Holdings, LLC to request a further
extension of the Special Permit Decision, originally approved on March 16, 2020, which was
previously extended last year to March 16, 2024. The extension is required due to construction
related delays including the need to comply with new room design requirements imposed after the
recent pandemic. Please be assured that my client remains committed to this project and is working
diligently to secure all necessary approvals required for that to happen. If further information is
needed to act upon this extension request please let me know.

Very truly yours, _

Donald J. O’Neil



